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Please support SB 1589. This bill is long over due and we need some reasonable 

controls in the Newberg Pool. The OSMB hasn't been able to effectively address this 

issue and therefore it has been brought to legislature to be vetted. The science is 

there that confirms this narrow stretch of the river cannot withstand the impacts from 

these machines. There's a reason 757's can't land at the Aurora Airport because they 

are just too big and the same logic should be applied to boating in the Newberg Pool.  


